High Littleton C. of E. Primary School, High Littleton, Bristol BS39 6HF

Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership

Tel: 01761 470622 Fax: 01761 472800 Email: office@highlittletonschool.com
Web: www.highlittletonschool.com
Head Teacher: Mr Gareth Griffith



Dear Parents and Children interested in participating in the Young Voices Choir,

Young Voices Concert at The Resorts World Arena, Birmingham - Wednesday 15th January 2025

This letter is intended to give you an outline of the Young Voices Club running during Terms 1 and part of Term 2. If, having read the information, you would like to sign-up for the club, please do so via Parentpay.

The Young Voices Club will run on Wednesday after school (3.20-4.15pm). We will be learning the lyrics and dance moves to the songs ready for the performance on January 15th. Please check the concert dates before signing-up for the club. All children who sign up for this club MUST learn the songs at home as there simply isn't enough time during the club rehearsals to be word and dance perfect. Please discuss this with your child before signing them up to join the choir. Thank you.

On the day of the actual performance we will travel to Birmingham on a coach to arrive at the arena between 1.15-2.00pm. We rehearse with the other schools taking part from around the country before performing in the concert at 7.00pm. The concert is due to finish at 9.15pm so it will be a late night for the children; we usually arrive back at High Littleton around midnight; tired, but exhilarated!

With regard to <u>financial implications</u>, you can purchase the official <u>T-shirt</u> for the performance at a cost of £15, however you are also welcome to wear t-shirts from previous years, or a plain white t-shirt if you prefer; we will place the t-shirt order later in the term. We will also need to charge for the cost of the <u>coach</u> to take us to Birmingham and back, this cost will be confirmed shortly. All children will travel on the coach and we may have some adult seats. Should you wish to purchase tickets to watch the concert, these are priced at £24 and we need to place our early bird order by 30th September, so ask that all parents please order and pay for any tickets you would like via Parentpay no later than <u>Wednesday 25th</u> <u>September</u> to allow time for these to be processed and ordered. *If you have any special access requests, please email the school office and we will ensure that these are requested*.

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to speak with me or refer to the Young Voices website.

Yours faithfully,

Alice Langley

"Love each other as I have loved you" John 15:12









